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Lifetime 

The children have been enjoying their
Lifetime sessions this half term. Our
sessions have included Forest School,
sports, Spanish and a very special
project with Mrs Erith which will be
revealed soon...



School Council Elections  

Next Thursday we will be holding an election for our
new school council.  Children from years 4,5 & 6
have been invited to write a speech to present to their
house about why they would like this role and why
they think they would make a good school councillor.  
After the speeches, every child will then be asked to
vote for their choice of candidate.  The two
candidates with the most amount of votes will
become the school councillors for that house.  
Children do not need to make a presentation, but can
make a poster if they wish.  

Thank you! 

A huge thank you to one our
parents, Mr Gooderham, who
has very generously filled in
the pot holes around the
parking area.  

Uniform

We are finding a incredible amount
of uniform that is not named.  Please
can we ask all families to check that
every uniform item is named so that
when they are found, we can pass
items back to the correct child.  
Thank you. 

School Disco & Mobile Phones 

Please be aware that, like the school day, children are
not allowed to bring mobile phones to the school disco.  
This is for safeguarding reasons.  If your child needs to
bring a phone because they are staying with another
family member or at a friends house, then they can hand
their phone to Mrs Clarke who will lock it safely in office
and return it at the end of the disco.  Thank you for your
cooperation. 
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What's on next week?

Writing for Pleasure 

This week in assembly, Mrs Clarke shared with the
children her passion for writing.  We talked about
how we can read for pleasure but also how we can
write for pleasure.  In the same way that we can use
art to express ourselves, we can use writing to do the
same.  Mrs Clarke has invited the children to share the
pieces of writing that they have created for pleasure.  
This can be anything from poetry, stories, information,
comics, news reports and so on. We have created a
new display in the corridor to display our writing as
well as starting a ‘Wortham Writing for Pleasure’ book
which children and visitors are welcome to read.    

Parents Evening 

Open Afternoon for Reception 2024 intake 1.30pm

Parents Evening

FOWs School Disco

Tuesday 17th October 

Thursday 19th October - 

Friday 20th October - Last Day 

Football Competition 

Recently, we sent two football teams of
boys and girls to take part in a football
competition at the local high school.  The
children were fantastic with one team
finishing 3rd overall and another team
coming 3rd in their league.  Well done
Team Wortham! 
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